
Page 1 of 1 
 

 

PR#018-23 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Minister of Religious Affairs Speaks at the 8th Jalsa Salana 
 
Belmopan. January 20, 2023.  
 
Hon. Henry Charles Usher, Minister of the Public Service, Constitutional and 
Political Reform and Religious Affairs, was a speaker at the opening of the 
8th Jalsa Salana, an annual gathering of the Ahmadiyya Muslim community. 
The two-day event of prayer, reflection and community building is being 
hosted by the Ahmadiyya Muslim Jama'at in Belize City.  
 
In his remarks, Minister Usher extended heartfelt congratulations to the 
organizers of the event for their great accomplishment in bringing the 
community together. He stated that such an event is important at a time when 
there is so much division and conflict in the world, and emphasised the 
importance of unity, understanding and peace.   
 
Minister Usher also bid farewell and shared his best wishes to Mr. Naveed 
Mangla, the outgoing president of the Ahmadiyya Muslim Jama’at Belize, 
who has been a tireless leader, dedicated to the growth and development of 
the community.  
 
As members of the Muslim community gather, the Ministry of Religious 
Affairs reminds everyone that events like this are not limited to just Muslims 
but welcome people of all faiths and backgrounds to participate. 
 
The ministry extends its warmest wishes to all participants in the gathering 
and looks forward to the positive impact it will have on the Belizean 
community for years to come. 
 
Ends  
 

 


